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COLORADO 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

STATE CAPITOL 

DENVER 
80203 

February 10, 1981 

Dr. Frank Traylor, Executive Director 
Department of Health 
4210 East 11th Avenue 
Denver, Colorado 80220 

Dear Frank: 

Enclosed is ,a copy of a letter to Mr. Ron Schuyler, dated 
January 15, 1981; from James E. Patterson, Jr., Utilities 
Director for the City of Grand Junction. 

I would appreciate a letter with regard to the apparent 
delays in consideration of the grant application for 
constructing a new sewage treatment plant. 

I am also enclosing a letter from J. Richard Livingston, an 
attorney with Golden, Mumby, Summers and Livingston in 
Grand Junction, which was directed to me regarding this subject. 
I am interested in bringing the parties together, and I know 
your assistance can be helpful. Please advise. 
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